IASFAA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
MEETING MINUTES

September 16, 2008
Members Present:  Kristi Fuller, Pam Smith, Michelle Richardson, Erin Gjerde,  

         Heather Robinson, Chad Olson, Jolaine Sweiger
I. Support Staff Workshop – Kristi gave an update on the workshop.  Everything went very well – few issues with the final bill.  She will send out to everyone the evaluations.
II. Fall Conference Scholarships – Pam, Jolaine, and Michelle volunteered to coordinate these scholarships.  Kristi has already received some applications, so will forward those on to them.  Kristi will also forward all the communications to be used on the list-serv.  Since the hotel registration deadline is October 11, we decided we would like to notify the recipients in time for them to meet this deadline.

III. NASFAA Training – Chad, Amy, and Erin will coordinate this.  Michele Dunne has already ordered the training materials.  Jobyna Johnston is the trainer.  Chad informed the committee a room has already been reserved for the training.  Kristi had contacted Tracy Havener to have the web site updated to allow registration for the fall.  Tracy will review the current form.

IV. FA 101 Fall Conference Session – Chad informed the committee a session had already been put into place.  A session was done at summer institute about loan basics and a request was made to have that session at the Fall Conference.  Roberta Johnson will present and Chad will moderate.

Next Meeting:  Thursday, October 9, 2008 at 1:30 p.m.
